
February, 1992,

Dear Dr. Alderdice,

Yours sincerely,

Taoiseach.

Dr. John T. Alderdice,
Party Leader,
Alliance Party of Northern Ireland.

Many thanks for your letter 16 February and your good wishes on my 
appointment.

Oifig an Taoisigh, Tithe an Rialtais, Baile Atha Cliath 2. 
Office of the Taoiseach, Government Buildings, Dublin 2.

Oifig an Taoisigh 
Office of the Taoiseach

I will be glad to meet you for a discussion on the possibilities for 
political progress. Perhaps your office could contact my Appointments 
Secretary, Ms. Pauline Doran, to make the necessary arrangements.
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